
Key West Committee for Safer, Cleaner Ships

November 12, 2021


 


Mayor & Commissioners:


We wish to express our support for the resolution to negotiate a letter of representation with Ed 

Pozzuoli of the Trip Scott Law Firm, for services related to cruise ship ordinances. The City Attorney 

has assured me that our team may provide Mr. Pozzuoli with relevant materials from our legal 

research regarding potential cruise ship legislation, and has committed to arrange a meeting with our 

Committee and Mr. Pozzuoli, for the purposes of discussing this material. We look forward to 

assisting the City and its outside counsel to the fullest practical extent as we pursue the common 

goal that many of you have addressed — a cruise ship ordinance that reflects the will of the voters.


Sincerely,


 


Evan Haskell, President

Key West Committee for Safer, Cleaner Ships
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